NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

This is to advise all interested bidders that in view of the COA Exit Conference on 17
March 2022, the scheduled Pre-Bid Conference for the Procurement of Air Travel
Management Services for the 21st World Travel & Tourism Council (WTTC) Global
Summit Transportation Requirements will be postponed and moved to 18 March
2022 at 10:00 A.M.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

OIC-USEC. LDO L. cmnei
Chairperson, Bids'and Awards Committée
Department of Tourism

16 March 2022
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